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A UTAH PUBLIC PoLicy RESEARCH ORGANIZATION ® SHAPING THE FUTURE OF UTAH

November 27, 2002

Auston Johnson

State Auditor

State Auditor's Office
165 E 6740 S
Midvale, UT 84047

Dear Auston,

T sent the following letter to the State.Treasurer yesterday (November 26, 2002). Do you have
any information that would shed light on this subject?

QOperations & Development
dnewby@sutherlandinstitute.org

Enclosures: Letter to the State Treasurer; handout (2 pp.); Utah State Code 24-1-16(4)
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